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Memo

To: 
Carol Schneider, Administration Assistant
From:
Cathy Gorman, Director of Finance 
Date:
Jan 30, 2023
Re:
PD Valley LP Recreation Fee
We are in receipt of a check in the amount of $36,410.00 for the recreation fee for the Saucon Overlook Development.  This development is at Station Avenue – Spring Valley area.
The closest park is Reading Trailhead and the closest regional park is Polk Valley Park.

Please put on the next Park and Recreation agenda for recommendations from the Committee as to what park the funds should be earmarked for future capital improvements approved by Council.
LOWER SAUCON TOWNSHIP


3700 Old Philadelphia Pike


Bethlehem, PA  18015


610-865-3291
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